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1st February 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Our school has joined the government’s National School Breakfast Programme (NSBP). The programme is 

funded by the Department for Education, using monies from the soft drinks levy, and is being delivered by 

the charities Family Action and Magic Breakfast. The programme will run until March 2020. The aim is to 

reach all children and ensure that every child has access to a healthy breakfast at the start of the school 

day. 

As a NSBP school we are pleased to offer a healthy breakfast, available to all, and enjoy the benefits that 

brings, with children settled and ready to learn at the start of the school day. 

Our breakfast club and Earlybirds readers club will remain relatively unchanged, all receiving cereals as well 

as porridge and now a toasted bagel in place of toasted sliced bread.  

The remainder of school will have plates of toasted bagels in class as the doors open at 8.50am, which they 

can then eat while using their jotters before register. 

We will also open this up to parents on stay and read sessions so you can join the children having breakfast 

while you read together. 

I hope you will all agree that this is an excellent initiative offering a great start to the day. 

 

Yours sincerely                

 

Mr P Barnett 

Headteacher 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, supported by 

the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.   

                           Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 
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